
Middleton Township Trustees 
 

Wednesday, October 10, 2018  6:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

Mr. Vetter called the special meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.    
Trustees Bostdorff, Getz and Vetter and Fiscal Officer Limes were in attendance along with EMS Chief 
Matt Bechstein, Fire Chief Steve Asmus, and Paramedic/Fire Fighter Kip McDowell.   
 
Noted on the sign in sheet is a statement indicating the meeting may be recorded or streamed live to 
the internet by a visitor - not at the authority of the township trustees. 
 
The special meeting was opened at the EMS station located on St. Rt. 582.  The Trustees reviewed 
documentation provided by Mrs. Limes with regard to the financial information with regard to the 
levy.  No additional visitors attended the meeting.   

 
Mrs. Getz moved, Mr. Bostdorff seconded adjournment of the meeting at 7:35 pm.  Motion 
approved. 
 
__________________________________ __________________________________ 
Fred E. Vetter, Chairman    Penelope S. Getz, Vice Chairman  
    
________________________________  __________________________________ 
James F. Bostdorff, Trustee   Laurie L. Limes, Fiscal Officer 


